
‘When I am afraid, I put 

my trust in you. ’   

Psalm 56:3 

Highlights of the week 

 Classes engaged in some exciting activities as part of science week 

 Some amazing and inventive hairstyles were seen in school today. Have a look at 

the Facebook page for some photographs! 

 It was an honour to be involved in the raising of the Commonwealth flag on 

Monday. All classes learnt about the Commonwealth through activities. 



Comic Relief 2022 

Wow… what an incredible response to Red Nose 

Day 2022! So far we have raised £217.90, with more 

donations coming in on ParentPay. Please have a 

look at the Facebook page to see some of the fun 

that’s been going on in school Thank you all for the 

donations and for the cakes and bakes… yummy! 

Uniform Swap Shop 

Please send in any uniform that is no longer needed or 

has been outgrown. This can include all uniform, shoes, PE 

kit and waterproofs. We will then hold a ‘nearly new sale’ 

and items will be available for £1 or less.  

Mayor of Wyre Visit: 

The Mayor of Wyre (Andrea Kay) will be visiting school on 

Friday morning next week. She will spend some time     

talking to the School Council and then visiting Year 3-6 to 

give them an insight into her role. She has also asked Year 

6 to help her develop an oral health questionnaire which 

will be used with children across the county. 

Andrea is also hosting an Easter Family Fun Day during the 

holidays; please see attached poster. 

Easter Bingo 

We have a special After School Club on Monday next 

week—Easter Bingo is on 3:30pm—6pm. Book on via 

ParentPay, or call the office on Monday to secure a 

place.  

Drop-Off 

If you arrive at school before 8:50 am when the         

playground gate opens, please keep your children with 

you on the slope. It is not safe for children to be running 

around the entrance to school and swinging on the     

railings. We would also appreciate it if you could        

prevent your children playing on the grass at the side of 

the drive as there are plants growing there which are 

getting damaged. 

Young Voices 

We are really looking forward to taking part in the 

Young Voices Concert at Manchester Arena in 

May. Rehearsals will now be Mondays 3:00-3:45 

pm. You can access the songs on the link on Class 

Dojo for your child to practice at home. 

If anyone else wants to be involved (Year 3-6) we 

may have a couple of spare places. 

Assessments 

Next week pupils will be completing end of term            

assessments in English and Maths so that teachers can 

measure their progress against year group expectations. 

At the end of term, you will receive a progress report 

which will update you on their attainment, attitude to 

learning and behaviour. 

Uniform 

Summer uniform is welcome after Easter. Until 

then can you please ensure that polo shirts and 

jumpers or cardigans are worn.   

Nail varnish is not permitted in school, and if  

earrings need to be worn they are to be plain 

studs (and not worn on PE or swimming days).  

School shoes should be black, and trainers are 

only permitted on PE days.  

PE kit should be plain black joggers or leggings, 

school PE tshirt and a PE hoodie or school   

jumper. 

Please ensure every item is named. 

Lunch Arrangements 

Please complete the form for ALL pupil — https://

forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL 

https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL
https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL
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Easter  
Bingo 

3:30pm – 
6pm 

Mothering 

Sunday 
flowers 

Spring-
time 
crafts 

Mothers’ 
Day gift craft 

Make a 
Mothers’ Day 
Card or poem 
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Life sized 
Hungry 
Hippos 

Easter Egg 
Hunt 

Teddy 
Bears  
Picnic 

Seed sowing 
and plant 

pot            
decorating 

Closed 

After School Club ~ The Woodland Den 

Please book on via ParentPay at least 48 hours in advance. If bookings have closed but you need 
to book on please telephone the school office.  

Dates for your diary: 

 

Monday 21st March—Easter Bingo in After School Club—book on via ParentPay 

Tuesday 22nd March—Parents’ Forum Meeting 2pm—Keeping Pupils Safe 

Sunday 27th March—St Oswald’s Church Mothering Sunday Service 10:30am 

Tuesday 29th March—Y5 & Y6 to see Curtain Up at St Aidan’s; 4:50pm collection from school. 

Friday 1st April—School closes for Easter holiday at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 19th April—School opens 

Thursday 19th May—Sports Day ( Reserve Sports Day—Tuesday 24th May) 

Sunday  22nd May— Laura Sandham School of Dance Showcase, Lancaster 

Wednesday 25th May—Young Voices Concert, Manchester 

Thursday 2nd June—Platinum Jubilee Community Event at school (more details to follow) 




